
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Soccer Players and Parents, 
 
 As in the past several years we are producing a BOYS SOCCER SPORTS 
CALENDAR that will feature all three of our teams (Varsity, Junior Varsity and 
Freshmen teams). The calendars have been very successful in creating awareness and 
pride of our program in the school system and community. 
 
 To make this season’s calendar one of our finest we need your help sponsoring 
ads. For each ad we are asking for a $20 donation. Ads can include phrases as simply 
“Good Luck Hawks - The Smith Family”, though unique slogans or sayings are certainly 
welcome and encouraged. The calendars will be given to the players free to pass out to 
family, friends and local business establishments. 
 
 Please write your ad in the space below, detach and return it with a check made 
payable to “Back of the Net Club” to any of the soccer coaches. 
 
 
   Thank You 
 
 
     Coach McMullen 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

J. P. Stevens Boys Soccer Calendar Ad 
 
Name ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Ad: 
 

 

 

 

 


